
 Preschool Parents: 

 Thank you for your interest in our preschool program.   We offer a continuum of services 
 including a special education classroom, an integrated classroom and a general 
 education classroom.  Each classroom has a combination of peer models and students 
 with a disability. Please see the following steps in order to begin the preschool process. 

 1).  Your first step will be to complete the preschool application.  This allows us to put 
 you on the list.  The applications are time stamped so please complete the application 
 as soon as possible to ensure a spot for next school year. 

 2).  Once you have your application completed, you will be called to schedule a 
 preschool screening.  Our first 2 screenings will be held on March 24 and 31st.  This will 
 take approximately 15 minutes. 

 3). After screening you will be instructed with the next steps to register your student for 
 preschool. 

 4). At registration you MUST have the physical form, the dental form and the 
 immunization forms completed and given to the registration department. If you do not 
 have this documentation, your child cannot be registered until we receive these 
 documents. 

 5). If you are opting out of providing your income verification, you must have this form 
 signed and also given to the registration department. 

 If you have any questions during this process, please contact Michelle 
 McJessy-Director of Student Services at 740-966-3277. 


